

Dear Year 9 Parent / Carer & Student

20 August 2017

Making a successful transition from Year 9 at a middle school in 2017 to Year 10 at a senior college in 2018 is a very important step in your child's education.

To assist parents support their child make a successful transition to Year 10, Year 9 parents and families are invited to our 2018 Information Evening for new and prospective students on Wednesday 20th September at Centralian Senior College theatrette (Grevillea Drive) from 5:30-7pm.

Information on enrolment procedures and our extensive range of academic and vocational courses will be presented. Our comprehensive wellbeing and mentoring program will be showcased by our experienced teaching and support staff, including strategies to support your child as they transition to a new school. The evening will include a tour of our excellent facilities. A light meal will be supplied along with the opportunity to meet current Centralian Senior College parents and staff.

To assist with catering please complete and return the RSVP slip below to your current Year 9 Teacher / Coordinator, before Monday 11th September, if you are attending the Information Evening.

Should you require assistance with transport to and from the event please add your contact details on the slip below, to be returned to your current Year 9 Teacher / Coordinator by Monday 11th September. Centralian staff will be in contact prior to the workshop to make transport arrangements.

Yours sincerely

CACOLLINS

Ann Goodwin – Course, Career & Transition Adviser Tony Collins – Principal

Parent Name(s): ______ Student Name: ______

